
Tertiary cup rickshaw team at ACCA Community Day 2018 

ACCA Hong Kong hosted its 21st Community Day at Chater Road Sunday Pedestrian Zone, 

Central, on 28 January 2018.  The event brought together hundreds of participants from 

accountancy firms, multinational companies, corporations, and institutions.  This year’s event 

raised over HK$1.15 million, with donations going to Habitat for Humanity Hong Kong’s 

Project Home Works, the Hong Kong Alzheimer’s Disease Association and the Hong Kong 

Federation of Handicapped Youth’s Sport Leader for People with Disabilities. 

 
  

 

A group of seven BBA Accountancy students joined the tertiary cup rickshaw team on the day.  

Of the 15 teams in the competition, they placed seventh with a recorded time of 1:07:47, while 

the champion team’s recorded time was 0:59:28. 



 

From the left: Dr Raymond Wong, Agnes, Brian, Samuel, Jade, Alex, Kelvin and Everett 

 

Sharing from participants 

Alex: “We achieved seventh place overall in our category and we are all proud of our 
achievement.  At the end of the day, we were happy to have experienced the Hong Kong 
tradition of running with a rickshaw, and it fostered better friendships among us.  Thanks must 
be given to Dr. Raymond Wong and the CityU Department of Accountancy for extending the 
invitation and making the arrangements.” 

 

Samuel: “I was inspired after participating in the event, which increased my understanding of 
helping the Hong Kong community.  It is not just about donating money– it is also about giving 
love and connecting ourselves to society.  The ACCA community day was absolutely an 
enjoyable event.  It is well worth participating in, and inspiring for anybody.” 


